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Filming for ‘Mohawk Girls II’ 

 
(Kahnawake – 27, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2014) The Lands Unit of the Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke wishes to advise the community that Rezolution Pictures, working with 
Tracey Deer, will be filming for the TV Series ‘Mohawk Girls’ at a private residence and 
at various common land locations throughout the community from Wednesday, May 28th 
until Saturday, June 21st  . 
 
Please note that during filming there may be intermittent traffic control at the residence 
of Allison Deer, in the area of Matty’s Park on Friday, May 30th after rush-hour. The 
Community Protection Unit has authorized the temporary road closure and emergency 
services are aware of the closure and film crews will immediately stop shooting to allow 
emergency vehicles through in case of an emergency. 
 
For further information or concerns please contact  
 
Arnold Lazar at the Community Protection Unit by calling 450-632-0635 
Or 
Mia Phillips at the Lands Unit by calling 450-638-8244 
 
 

SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion. 
For further information on this release contact Skyler Taylor at 450-632-7500, ext. 2319 
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